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Dear Sirs 

Report of the investigation into the mud lab fire on West Phoenix,  5 November 2018 

We hereby attach our report following the investigation into the incident involving a fire in 

the mud laboratory on West Phoenix on 5 November 2018. 

 

This report describes identified nonconformities, and we would request an explanation of how 

these will be dealt with. It also contains observations where an improvement potential exists, 

and we would request your assessment of these. 

 

We would request a response to this letter no later than 29 March 2019. We also request that 

this letter and the report are made known to Halliburton, Equinor and the elected officers for 

the workforce, including the safety delegates. 

 

The report will be published on www.ptil.no.  

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Irja Viste-Ollestad, by authority 

head of supervision 

 

Svein Harald Glette 

principal engineer 

 

 
This letter has been approved electronically in the PSA and accordingly bears no signatures 
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